
Comtrend Corporation 
 

 
Date: 2011-06-18 
 
To: Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 
 
FCC ID: L9V5840n 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is to ascertain that Comtrend Corporation, 1T1R Wireless-N Broadband 
Router has been the units used for conducting FCC compliance testing, the DoC part will 
be tested by FCC recognized test lab. 
 
If you have any question or concerns, pls. contact us. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Bill Wang/ Engineer 
 
 
 
E-mail:  :  
Phone:  886-2-29998261 
Fax:   
Address : 3F-1, 10 Lane 609, Chung Hsin Road, Section 5, San Chung 

Dist, New Taipei City 24159, Taiwan 
 
 
 


